May 10, 2019

Honorable City Council City of Richmond 900 East Broad Street City Hall, 3rd Floor Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Honorable Council,

The Downtown Neighborhood Association received a presentation from Markel Eagle on May 8, 2019 regarding the proposed special use permit request for 21 attached single-family homes at 1 East Main Street. The Association voted unanimously to support the request with the condition that bike racks be added to the proposed development.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions regarding the request and the Downtown Association's unanimous support.

Sincerely,

Tom Dickey President

cc: Rodney Poole, Planning Commission Chair
Mark Olinger, Director of the Department of Planning and Development Review
Lory Markham, Markham Planning